
Tampa Monthly Meeting of the Religious Society of Friends
Meeting for Worship with a Concern for Business

Minutes

11 Third Month 2018

Opening worship

Meeting Clerk began the gathering with a reading:

You yourselves are our letter, written on our hearts, to be known and read by all; and you show that
you are a letter of Christ, prepared by us, written not with ink but with the Spirit of the living God, 
not on tablets of stone but on tablets of human hearts.

–  2 Corinthians 3:2-3

Clerks
Jan Dahm Meeting Clerk.
Cynde Mercer Recording Clerk.

Attendees 

Deborah Breeden
Vincent Cobb
Jan Dahm
Lisa Erazmus
Pamela Graber

Chris Hugues
Dustin Lemke
Cynde Mercer
Karen Putney
Lou Putney

Peter Schmidt
Nancy Triscritti
Beverly Ward
Barbara Wolfe

Business
Minutes of Second Month were approved as submitted.

Treasurer Chris Hugues reported that we have made up some of our shortfall.

Meeting accepted the Treasurer’s report.

Meeting approves the payment of our annual ProNica donation.

Committee Reports

Communications – Jan Dahm reported for Karen Kessel that the committee is considering best
use of different platforms; content guidelines are being discussed (non-Quaker sources,
etc.); a newsletter will be published soon.

First Day School –  No report.

Hospitality and Housekeeping – No report.

Library – No report.

Ministry and Counsel – Nancy Triscritti reported that the next Friendly Dinner is March 24. 

Naming – No report.

Nominating – No report.
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Peace and Social Concerns – Beverly Ward reported that The Fellowship of Quakers in the 
Arts is launching its next project; the committee would like the meeting to use eco-
friendly cleaning supplies; would like to develop a minute on the Parkland shooting.

Property – No report.

New Business
None.

Milestones
None.

Calendar
See TampaFriends.org.

Closing worship
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